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 Hello Families! 

The month of November brings us a little closer to the holiday season 

with Thanksgiving break and some quality time to spend with our families. It’s a 

time to remember what we are thankful for and there is a lot to be thankful for 

during times like these. I’m thankful for each and everyone of my students, my 

co-teacher Ms Lyla and my growing family! Also, we will be noticing changes in 

weather, which means don’t forget to dress warm and bring in extra clothes!   

Our classroom has finally got our class pet setup and we love our Coco! 

The students have a new classroom job to help spray the terrarium to help keep 

Coco’s humidity level where it needs to be. Coco is teaching our class how to be 

respectful, caring and kind to another living thing. Thank you to everyone who 

has contributed to our class pet, we appreciate you all!  

Sound share will be on every Wednesday morning for the month. 

Remember to send an item with your child that begins with the letter sound of 

the week, get creative and have them help pick their item! The week of the 

22nd, we will not have share day. The letter sounds include Dd, Bb, Ee and Gg. 

Warm Regards, 

Ms. Amra & Ms Lyla 

 

Important Dates for your Calendars: 

Nov. 11th: Veteran’s Day  - No School 

Nov 22nd: Nikos 3rd Birthday  

Nov 24th-26th: Thanksgiving Break—No School 


